
Sharon Joseph

From: Camielle Call <camielle@att.net>

Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2017 3:36 PM
To: Human Resources

Subject: Interim Administrator - City & Borough of Sitka
Attachments: CCall - Interim Admin App - May 25 2017.pdf; CCall - Resume - 2017.pdf; CCall - Cover

Ltr - Interim Administrator 2017.pdf

Hello Sharon,

Once again, thank you so very much for your assistance and clarification regarding both the position and the application
process. I have attached my cover letter, resume, and the City application in pdf format.

For your information, and Mark's, I am currently traveling and will be returning to Sitka on June 4th. In my humble opinion,
the timing is quite fortuitous!

Thank you, you are the best!

Take care,

Camielle

Camielle Call, LCSW, QCSW
Consultation / Supervision / Workshops
P.O. Box 473

Sitka, Alaska 99835

"The habit of saying thank you is the mark of an educated man or woman.
Express appreciation to everyone who does you a favor or assists you in any way.'

-Gordon B. Hinckley






























